
Lander County Conservation District 
in partnership with Nevada Department of Wildlife, U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, Dept. of Ag. , Natural Resources Conservation

Service, Nevada Conservation District Program,  Bureau of Land Management, private landowners, and others. 

This trough was built to create 
offsite water for cattle in a sensitive 
landscape which supports sage 
grouse, mule deer, and many other 
native wildlife species. The trough 
eliminates spillover, creates an open 
water source for wildlife as well and 
includes a wildlife escape ramp.

Working with NRCS to insure built structures 
are wildlife friendly

Ongoing efforts include the 
treatment of noxious and invasive 

weeds,  providing cost share 
funds for hiring crews and 

assisting in re-seeding efforts to 
enhance and recover critical sage 

grouse habitat and productive 
grazing lands. 

Wildlife friendly and energy 
efficient  water ! 

On the ground collaboration

Meadow restoration project on private lands 

Offer scholarships each year to local 
students pursuing studies in natural 

resources, agriculture, veterinary 
medicine and related fields. 


